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August flew by for us, as it
no doubt did for those
reading this newsletter.
The summer is coming to
a close and students are
heading back into school
for new classes and
experiences. In like
fashion, we have
experienced enhanced
focus and new adventures
this month. We have
increased our French
lessons to 4 days a week
instead of 2. Our
supervising missionaries
have emphasized
language learning as our
focus for this year and we
are doing our best to
follow their wise guidance. 

Micah preached a few
times this month and
accomplished two “firsts”
in one day! He preached
his first wedding and
preached it entirely in
French! His focus was
“Building Your Family on
Jesus”. It was Renee’s
first African wedding and
seeing Micah do so well
was such a blessing to
her. Micah also taught a
lesson at the Bible School
on the prophets.
Renee was able to assist
Sis Danan Benson in
welcoming the Gray
family to Benin. Renee
made cards, signs, and
cookies to help greet
them upon arrival. She
also taught at the Bible
school for the first time.
The lesson was  “7
Holiness Principles”. 
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